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It’s been a busy time as usual here at Beaucroft...  

There has been a residential trip to Avon Tyrrell where some students had the opportunity to spend a night 
away in a wooden lodge. This is a great opportunity to develop life skills, independence and increase self-
confidence and esteem. As well as participating in outdoor activities, working as a team  and ultimately having 
fun!   

It has been World Book Day and it was wonderful to see such an  array of costumes at a school assembly. We 
have had a visit from Dorset Police to run a Road Safety day with many of our pupils across the school. Some 
of our Post 16 students have started their Duke of Edinburgh’s Award training by walking and navigating in 

the local area. Portland enjoyed a VIP style photoshoot with some lovely results—we hope 
to have some photos on show around the school very soon. Even birthday boy Henry the dog 
got in on the act! 

Hope you can make our next Friends Bingo evening—Thursday, March 26th. Pizzas from 
5.45, eyes down 6.45. 

We also have a limited number of free Circus Star tickets for their show at Kings 
Park, Bournemouth on 24th May at 4pm. If you are interested in receiving  some of 
these tickets please could you put in a written request to Tracey Robertson in Post 16, 
stating the child's name, class and how many tickets are required for the family.  
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Beaucroft’s Got 
Talents Coffee 
Morning! 

 
Tuesday 10th March 9.30—11.30 

Coffee morning open to all parents 
and carers. 

We will be showing clips 
from Beaucroft’s Got 
Talent.  

Please contact Mandy 
Guy or Catherine 

Ephgrave for further information.  

Just a reminder that this is the link to the latest Govern-
ment advice for the public regarding Coronavirus: 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-
coronavirus-information-for-the-public 

There is now also a helpline: 

Phone:   0800 046 8687 
Email: DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk 
 

Opening hours: 8am to 6pm (Monday to Friday)  

Reminder: Parents’ Consultation Evening—
March 12th 

PTO for other key dates 




